
 SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
                                                                              

                                                                                           
   Dated: 3.7.2020

                                       CIRCULAR

    In continuation of Circular  dated 19th June,  2020,  It  is  hereby informed to all
concerned  that  Filing  Counters  will  re-open  for  physical  acceptance  of  documents/filing  from
4.7.2020 onwards.   

                                                                                            (P.L. Bhardwaj)
                                                                                       Deputy Registrar(IB)

Branch Officer (CC) : is requested to upload the above information in supnet.


